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SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
Responses Received From 
Department of Transportation (DOT) 
 
SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill  
 
SB 437 allows airports to charge landing fees to any aircraft operating under 14 CFR Part 121 
(Air Carrier Operations), 14 CFR Part 135 (Air Charter Operations), or 14 CFR Part 91 (General 
Aviation Operations). Airports are not required to charge these fees, however, under the 
provisions of SB 437, they would be allowed that option. The fees will be charged by the airport 
sponsor (the owner of the airport) and will be kept by the airport to pay for infrastructure 
improvements. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
No fiscal impact 
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
Presently, New Mexico airports that receive funding under the Aviation Act are not permitted to 
charge landing fees unless the aircraft is being used in commercial operations. 
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